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Rocky Raccoon Weekly Update
December 4 - 15, 2023

Monday, December 4: Pokémon Club at lunch
3 pm Report cards available on MyEd BC

Thursday, December 7 Gr. 7 Candy Cane Sale at 2:30 pm

Friday, December 8: Hot Lunch

Tuesday, December 12 Last day to drop off Giving Tree gifts at the office

Wednesday, December 13: Langley Fundamental Middle/High School caroling at Coghlan at 9:20 am

Milk and Cookies (pre-order on Munch A Lunch)

Friday, December 15: Ugly Christmas sweater day
Christmas crackers (please send 1 wrapped candy & a toilet paper roll)
Gingerbread people (icing and candies will be provided by the PAC)
Coding Club
Last day to order Giants Tickets

Parking Lot — Drop Off Zone
A friendly reminder when dropping off/picking up your child(ren) before/after school, please ensure

you pull over to the very front of the drop off zone lane. Once you have dropped off/picked up your
child(ren), please continue to make your way to the exit area. Please note that if you do not see your
child after school, please do not park and wait for your child(ren) in the drop off zone. Please
continue to make your way out of the parking lot, and loop back around until you see your child(ren).
We want to be mindful of other vehicles/families, so that they are not backed up, or blocked off to
exit the parking lot. We appreciate your efforts in creating a safe, parking lot environment for the
community. Thank you!

Coghlan Christmas Concerts will be held: Tuesday, December 19t at 1:00 pm in the Coghlan
gym and at 6:30 pm at DW Poppy Secondary (doors open at 5:45 pm)

Coding Club - We are excited to share that Coghlan has started a Coding Club for all interested
students in Grades 4 to 7. A big thank you to Ms. Nicolson, Mrs. Jdi and Mr. Hegquist for supporting
this amazing initiative for our intermediate students. The Coding Club will take place every Friday,
starting November 17th. Also, we would like to say a special thank you to the PAC for funding the
Robotix kits to get us started!


http://coghlan.sd35.bc.ca/

Families are encouraged to login to MyED to ensure they have access to their account before report
cards are published on December 4th.

If you do not have an account, or are having trouble accessing your account, please use the link
below for assistance. Our MyEdBC Help website link:

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/myedbc-family-portal-help/
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How to use the Family Portal
Please visit our website here.
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Need Help?
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parents/myedbc-family-portal-help/myedbc-

request-for-assistance-form/

For more information
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-
parents/myedbc-family-portal-help/

SD35 Family Portal 2022


https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/myedbc-family-portal-help/

Coghlany
. lemy'ﬁm

— — 7[0F LI'O Slﬂg ,DZOID

z //vmg in Aldergrove and
all alone this

hristmas

CFGEP 1  Remove an ornament from The Giving Tree in
the front ha//way

S—'(}EP ) lake ornament to Mrs Laycoc/e; she will

Iprovia/e you with correslpona’ing enve/olpe

S:GEP 2 Sholo and wra/o./ Bring final Ipresemt back to

the office FOOD BANK
Enve/olpes include: DONATIONS BEING
Santa gn[f reolues* under $25 COLLECTED AS WELL

Favorite treat and drink
N - DUE: Monday, December 12th



Social Media Awareness Family Session

Virtual Presentation on December 5'@6:30pm

In partnership with the Ministry of Education and Childcare’s erase strategy, due to high demand, an
additional “Social Media Awareness” Family Session will be offered on December 5t at 6:30pm. This
60-minute session will be held virtually via Zoom.

To register for this session please click on the link below:

Family Session: Establishing Safe, Caring, & Respectful Digital Communities Tickets,
Tue, Dec 5, 2023 at 6:30 PM | Eventbrite

Information About School Status During Inclement Weather
Snow closures and power outages are an annual occurrence in Langley School District. So, where do

you go to get information about the status of schools during periods of inclement weather? If you are
able to access the internet via computer or smartphone, current information about Langley schools
can be accessed on all school websites or www.sd35.bc.ca. Updates are also posted to X (formerly
Twitter) @LangleySchools and Facebook at www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict. If you don't
have internet connectivity but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in an area that has not
been affected by the storm and ask them to check the district website for you. Local radio stations
are also informed of school status in Langley. Tune in to CKWX 1130AM, CKNW 980AM, Country
Radio 107.1FM, Pulse 107.7 or CBC 690AM or 88.1FM for updates.

Please note that Langley District schools are all considered 'open' until a decision to close is required.
Decisions on school closures are usually made by 6:30am. As always, it is a parent's decision whether
to send their child to school based on safety and individual circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for
you or your child to travel to or attend an open school for any reason, please keep your child home
and report an absence to the school.

Parents are encouraged to read the attached DPAC minutes.
https://langleydpac.ca/monthly-meetings-agendas-minutes

https://langleydpac.ca/monthly-meetings-agendas-minutes on Facebook

Thank you and warmest regards,
Serenna Frans
Coghlan Parent and DPAC Representative
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Deadline to order Vancouver Giants Hockey Tickets is Friday December 15,
If we order 300 tickets then the Vancouver Giants portion
of the 50/50 will get donated to Coghlan!!!!
This makes GREAT Christmas gifts!
This is a fun family activity and a great fundraiser for Coghlan!
YES — when you order tickets you and your friends/family will be seated together!
Questions: Contact — Kirsten Pryor at 604-306-4773

GET YOUR
TICKETS TODAY!

ORDER NOW ON
MUNCHALUNCH
$20

PROCEEDS FROM
50/50 SOLD AT THE
GCAME COME BACK
TO THE SCHOOL!

WE MUST SELL 300 TICKETS TO
THE GAME IN ORDER TO
QUALIFY FOR THE 50/50

INVITE FRIENDS, FAMILY,
CO-WORKERS - ANYONE!

GCREAT STOCKING STUFFERS
AND/OR CHRISTMAS PRESENTS

QUESTIONS? EMAIL COGHLANFUNDRAISING@GMAIL.COM



COGHLAN FUNDRAISER

VANCOUVER GIANTS
VS. CALGARY HITMEN

SIGNED QUINN HUGHES HOCKEY
STICK FOR THE FAMILY THAT
SELLS THE MOST TICKETS!

WED, JAN 3RD @ 7PM
LANGLEY EVENT CENTER

To purchase tickets:
https://Isdf.rafflenexus.com/



https://lsdf.rafflenexus.com/




